
Report of the Christchurch City Council/Banks Peninsula District Council Transitional Joint Committee to the Council 
meeting of 1 December 2005 

4. ORAL UPDATE ON BANKS PENINSULA DISTRICT COUNCIL RATES REMISSION 
 
 Sue Davidson provided an oral update on the Banks Peninsula rates remission policies.  The rating 

processes for the BPDC area will align with the current City Council rating processes from 1 July 2006.  
It is proposed that the current BPDC Maori Land rate remission policy continue unamended and be 
included in the Council’s draft LTCCP. 

  
 


